Mrs. Baur’s News             December 7, 2018
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Helper of the Week


Maia was the helper this week.





This Week in Room 18… 


Reading---This week we worked on sequencing events and noticing the important text information.   We listened to various versions of The Gingerbread Man.  We sequenced pictures to retell the story, made paper gingerbread men according to a glyph and did other fun cookie activities.   We also did the letter Ss this week; coloring pictures, making a list of S words and writing Ss.  We are beginning to listen closely for the beginning, middle and end sounds in words.


Writing—We continue to work through the next unit in our writing.  We finished our All About Trees book.  Your child will bring the book home.  Be sure to have him/her read it to you.  Next week, students will write their own label and list book.


Math—We are learning about beginning addition and subtraction. We did some counting practice and worked on the +1/-1 pattern.  We practiced the partners of 5 (ways to make 5).  


Social Studies---We are learning about goods and services this week.  Students listened to the story If You Give a Mouse a Cookie.  We listed goods and services heard in the story.  Can you think of some with your child?








Upcoming Events—


Gingerbread House Day---What a fun day! Thank you to all who attended and for the needed supplies.  


Progress Reports---Second semester progress reports will be sent home on Dec. 14th.





Holiday Program-The program will take place on Dec. 14th at 2:30pm in the cafetorium.  We hope to see you there.





Holiday Break---We are on holiday break from Dec. 23rd until Jan. 7th.  Classes resume on January 7th. Have a wonderful holiday!!!





A BIG thank you to our parent helpers for literacy centers.  Your time and support is greatly appreciated. 





Santa’s Shop-We will go to the Santa’s Shop on Weds. 12/12 at 12:15pm.  If you would like your child to shop, please return the completed form with the money needed to shop,  








Thank you for the ornaments sent in for our A Sweet Christmas themed tree for the Yuletide Jubilee.  The Yuletide event was a great success.  Thanks, too, to those families who attended and supported our school.  		�	


		


     









